
New  Bedford  Fire  Department
warns residents of text scam
“There  appears  to  be  a  scam  going  around  regarding  text
messages sent out for the purchase of New Bedford Firefighters
Local 841 t-shirts.

This  is  not  a  legitimate  message  and  we  are  not  selling
anything!

Please ignore the messages, and do not click on the link.” -
New Bedford Fire Department.
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